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that present a danger for players. Deep Run is willing to incur the expense to place
additional topsoil on the site, as well as seeding, fertilizing and maintenance, if the Board
would be willing to extend the lease for a term of ten years,

This issuc was tabled pending review of the proposcd agreemcnt by thc Township
Solicitor.

2. Verizon Cable Service Ordinance/Agreement — Motion was made by
Supervisor Salvadore, seconded by Supervisor Manfredi, and carried unanimously to
authorize the advertisemcnt of the Verizon Cable Service Ordinance Agreemcnt for
Public Hearing at a future meeting. There was no public comment,

N. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS:

1. Supcervisor Manfredi was approached by representatives of Bucks County
Board of Elections for Hilltown Township to consider holding an educational
demonstration of use of the new voting machines. Discussion took place, and the Board
was agrecable, with a date and venue to be determined.

2. Supervisor Manfredi asked Mr. Bennington to follow up with Mr. Wynn
concerning the status of the stormwater runoff issue in the Hilltown Ridge Subdivision.

3. Chainman Mcllhinney announced that he and Supervisor Salvadore met in
Executive Session prior to this meeting in order to discuss real estate and personnel.
Supervisor Manfredi was not present at the Exccutive Session.

Q. PUBLIC COMMENT:

1. Mrs. Judy Greenhalgh of Blooming Glen Road hopes that the Board of
Supervisors will recognize Henry and Charlottc Rosenberger who were recently named
Farmers of the Year for 2006 by Bucks County.

2. Mrs. Alice Kachline of Mill Road stated that the Hilltown Civic
Association is celebrating its 60™ anniversary this year, and suggested that an educational
demonstration of the new voting machines could be incorporated with that celebration.
The Civic Association is considering a weekend event showcasing their newsletters going
back to 1949, at which time a demonstration of the voting machines could be included,
Discussion took place.

Mrs. Kachline felt that the “Welcome to Hilltown Township” monument sign erected at
the Rt. 113/Rt. 313 location of CVS Pharmacy is very unattractive,









